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CONSTRUCTION NOTICE

8TH AVE S SIDEWALK IMPROVEMENTS
Construction to begin as early as June 15, 2020

JUNE 2020 

OVERVIEW
As soon as Monday, June 15 crews will begin building sidewalks on 8th 
Ave S between S Sullivan St and S Southern St in South Park. We will 
build a new sidewalk on the east side of the street where a temporary 
in-street walkway was installed in 2016 and we will repair/replace the 
existing sidewalk on the west side. 

We’re also planning to incorporate decorative street designs into this 
project – see website for details.
 

Temporary walkway where we’ll build the permanent concrete sidewalk

SCHEDULE
2018-2019: Design and outreach (including door-to door, project ‘walk 
and talk,’ and attending community meetings) 
June 2020-early 2021: Sidewalk construction 
Following sidewalk construction: Install decorative street designs 
(timing TBD based on weather and crew availability) 

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING 
CONSTRUCTION
• Typical weekday work hours of 

7 AM – 5 PM, Monday through 
Friday 

• Driveway closures when crews 
are prepping and building the 
sidewalk in front of driveways

• Flaggers directing people 
driving and biking around the 
work 

• Parking restrictions to allow 
space for work and equipment

• Detours around the work area 
for people walking

• Noise, dust, and vibrations 
during work hours 

We will work with neighbors and 
the construction contractor to 
minimize construction impacts 
as much as possible. Please visit 
our webpage to sign up for email 
updates! 

This project is funded by the 
9-year Levy to Move Seattle, 
approved by voters in 2015. 
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